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Oppose HB 3044 please! As a farmer and nurseryman, this piece of legislation is alarming. There is no way to
accurately tell if there has been a drift based on records provided to the DEQ. Spray drift is only detected by a
boots-on-the-ground effort. We farmers are highly conscious of preventing spray drift. Using records, instead of
observation is this case makes no sense. The aim of this bill appears to be to lead to our highly qualified ag
applicators into becoming criminals based on numbers THEY provided. The system is not broken. HB 3044 is a

major step in the wrong direction.

Heidi Geschwill
F&B Farms LLC
Woodburn, OR
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